
 

Launch of Framlingham College Business Club  

On Friday 5th October members of the newly founded Framlingham College Business 

Club enjoyed their inaugural breakfast meeting.  

The primary purpose of this innovation is to provide a networking forum for the benefit of 

current parents, ex-pupils and friends of the College alike. It is clear from the enthusiasm 

shown at this first meeting that membership will quickly grow from the initial 54 members 

as plans are already under way for a London based extension of the Club.  

 Business members will benefit not only from association with fellow members but 

notably from access, via a discrete electronic link, to the Club Directory listing 

several thousand potential customers. 

 The College and pupils will benefit from more focused feedback from members as 

to what employers are looking for in youngsters today. This will in due time help to 

shape the College’s evolving curriculum.   

 Offers of career advice, internships, work experience and help with the College’s 

'Dragons Den' activity are further examples of benefits for all parties.  

 Identification of what business members are looking to get out of this special 

relationship will enable the College to promote and support the huge number of 

businesses that form the College's wider community.   

 

 


